Year 1 Homework 
Week ending 18th December 
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Dear Parents and Carers,
This will be the last homework of 2020! We cannot believe how quickly the term has gone! 

This week in English, we have been focusing on reading skills, developing our comprehension, inference and prediction skills. 

In Maths, we have been looking at all the things we have been learning so far, place value, addition, subtraction, missing numbers, one more, one less, fact families, counting forwards and backwards within 20. 
Thank you for your support and we wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
Mr Young and Mr Hamm
ACTIVITIES FOR OVER THE CHRISTMAS BREAK
Maths - Keep practising your number bonds from 1 to 10.
Count forwards and backwards from any given number in 1’s

1 more and 1 less for any given number to 20
English - Keep reading over the holiday. You could read your Active Learn Book, Home Reading

Book or books from home.

Go on a Winter Walk

Bake some cookies

Have fun with your family!

See you all in 2021! 
